b
Kibel, James

From: Gillian Ormond |-

Sent: Monday, 22 June 2015 09:25

To: Kibel, James

Cc: _ McRae, Findlay; Blaher, Foti; McPherson, Daniel;
Cornford, Justin; O'Reilly, Nicole; Cole, Shane; Gauld, Cameron; Jones, Howard;
Solicitor Office; Michael Abramson; Judi Walker; Larissa Attard

Subject: Re: Hazelwood Health Study

Dear Jamie,

Thank you for your recent letter and email regarding possible inclusion of Victoria Police officers from
Morwell as part of the Adult Survey Stream of the Hazelwood Health Study.

Currently, our team are busy working on study protocols and sampling frames. However, we will be in
contact with you when we have more information on our approaches to include people who were working
{ 1 Morwell at the time of the fire.
" In the meantime, please direct anyone with questions to our study website
www.hazelwoodhealthstudy.org.au

Best Wishes,
Prof Michael Abramson, Principal Investigator
Prof Judi Walker, Principal Co-Investigator (Gippsland)

cc. Office of the General Counsel, Monash University

On 16 June 2015 at 15:10, Kibel, James _ wrote:

Dear Ms Ormond,
Please find attached correspondence forwarded on behalf of the Director of Commissions & Inquiries.

“pPlease feel free to contact me at any stage if | can be of assistance

Kind regards,

Jamie Kibel
Acting Sergeant/ Lawyer

Commissions and Inquiries Division | Legal Services Department | Victoria Police

Address:

The information contained in this email and any attachment is confidential to the intended recipient and may
be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient any use, disclosure or copying
is unauthorized. Please delete the message immediately.

EMATL DISCLAIMER
This email and any attachments are the property of Victoria Police and should not

1




be disclosed. They may also be subject to copyright.

If you are not an intended recipient of this email please immediately contact us
by replying to this email and then delete this email. You must not read, use,
copy, retain, forward or disclose this email or any attachment.

We do not accept any liability arising from or in connection with unauthorised
use or disclosure of the information contained in this email or any attachment.

We make reasonable efforts to protect against computer viruses but we do not
accept liability for any liability, loss or damage caused by any computer virus
contained in this email.

Gillian Ormond, BSc, MSc, Dip

Project Manager

Hazelwood Mine Fire Health Study
]

]

Faculty of Medicine, Nursing and Health Sciences

Monash University
Melbourne, Australia






